
ACOMM Making Changes in Education
Under the Leadership of Kenneth Peterson

The Association of Multicultural Schools of Mexico (Asociación de Colegios Multiculturales
de México or ACOMM), is a select and proactive group of multicultural schools that
contribute and propose actions that positively impact the education and formation of the new
generations of our country’s youth.

ACOMM was founded in 2020, and in 2022, Mr. Kenneth Peterson, Director General of
Peterson Schools, has served as President of the Association, in addition to having been a
founding member. Throughout this time, more members have joined, and we have currently
reached 58 ACOMM member schools from 16 states across the country.

Mr. Peterson has established solid and fruitful relationships with the government for the
benefit of the member schools, holding meetings with Dr. Claudia Sheinbaum, Head of
Government of Mexico City, and Dr. Renato Berrón Ruiz, Director General of the Institute for
Construction Safety of Mexico City (Instituto para la Seguridad de las Construcciones
CDMX).

Some of the events organized under the leadership of Mr. Peterson include the First
ACOMM Forum, a two-day in-person event for partner members, council presidents and
school general directors to attend several conferences and round tables, as well as a
dialogue round table about their experiences with the different COVID-19 response protocols
and programs.

Additionally, Mr. Peterson has promoted collaboration and the exchange of knowledge and
experiences through webinars by experts from different education-related fields. These
webinars include:

- Perspectives on Education in 2022 with Dr. Eduardo Andere
- Cybersecurity with Mr. Ricardo García López, Federal Cyber Security Officer
- School Environment with Fredy Vota
- Social Transformation and the Importance of Education with Paty Ganem
- Relevant Paperwork for Incorporated Schools, with Fany Roa, Director of the Federal

Educational Authority of Mexico City
- Emotional Scars of Cyberbullying, with Daniel Harpen
- Key Points for Private Schools for the 22/23 School Year, with Itzel Carmona,

National Counselor of the National Private School Confederation.

Aside from these activities, the Association has also held lobbying sessions, surveys, and
support and counseling services for all member schools, promoting networking and
benefitting the relationship between the schools and different organizations and companies.


